
 

 

 

 

 

 

7 May 2015 

 

 

Colin Jeffries 

fyi-request-2688-130696a2@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Colin  Jeffries 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ ... what advice if any has been provided to the Prime Minister and Bill English 

regarding the rapid growth in Auckland house prices and the associated risks to 

financial stability. This include any advice and dialogue between the Treasury 

and RBNZ regarding the trajectory of Auckland house prices and risk to stability. 

This request is made for any advice provided within the last 12 months of the 

date of this request. ” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 6 May 2015 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Charles 
 

Sherida Charles 

Ministerial Coordinator 


